
March 6, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

LRSD and Forest Park preparations are underway for next year 2020-2021.                                                

The LRSD Check – In window is open March 9th – March 20th to confirm your 

child’s placement at Forest Park for the 2020-2021 school year.  Please log on:         

update.lrsd.org                                                                                                                   

The Username is the student’s ID number.                                                                  

The Password is the student’s Date of Birth, enter two digit month forward 

slash, two digit date forward slash and four digit year.                                                       

DOB required format:  MM/DD/YYYY 

March is “Love Your Library Month”.  In partnership with WordsWorth Book 

Store, Ms. Graves sent home with each child a form to purchase suggested books 

for our young readers’ leisure reading time.  Parents may also log on to the 

WordsWorth web site and order books too.  Instructions are on the form. 

Habit 5 “Seek First To Understand, Then To Be Understood” will help us tune into 

others. This good information can be found in the Agenda Book on page 7H-12.  

This practice will help us listen with eyes, ears, and heart reminding us to listen 

first then talk.  

Respectfully, 

Theresa Courtney-Ketcher, Principal 

Dates and Events:                                                                                                                 

March 6, 2020  Bubbling with Excitement for Perfect Attendance    

March 16th – 20th  Library Story Teller:  Jack Garvey                                              

March 13th                          Book Character Dress Up Day                                                                       

March 17th                          5th Grade Parent Space Camp Meeting Manditory                                                                  

March 19th    Artist in the Rock 3rd Grade                                              

March 23rd- 27th  Spring Break                                                                         

March 30th    Class Resumes                                                                     

April 1-3rd       NASA Space Camp 5th Grade in Huntsville, Alabama 



 

      

 

 


